
 

 

 

President’s Communiqué 

Dr. Ken Kitts 

September 11, 2020 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Colleagues:  Please see below for important updates from the University of North Alabama: 

Budget for FY 21:  Vice President Evan Thornton and his staff have completed work on the budget for FY 
21.  
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